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Welcome back! 
It has been fantastic to welcome all of the children back into school and see them all settling into their new 

classes, especially our newest members of the school. It was lovely to see many of you at the year group 
meetings that took place at the beginning of the term.  

 
I have put together an SEN welcome pack to give you as much information about the support we can offer 

your child. This includes: 
 

- SEN register confirmation letter 
    -     SEN information Report 
    -     Autumn 1 SEN newsletter 

                                                         -     SEN signposts  
 

Electronic versions of all of these documents can be found on our website. 
 

 

Keeping in touch 
Newsletters: 

Each half term an SEN newsletter is shared with parents/carers of children with SEND attending 
our school. The purpose of these half termly newsletters is to keep in touch with the families of 
our young people with SEND, to keep you informed of recent updates, and to share information 

for further support. I hope you find these newsletters helpful! 
 

Meetings: 
I am in school Mondays to Wednesdays and always try my best to respond to queries as quickly as 
possible, whether that is via phone, myEd or face to face meetings. If you need to contact me at 
any point, please ring or email the school office. Please also speak to your child’s class teacher if 

you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Parent save the date! 
Thank you to all of you who attended the year group meetings at the start of this term. Over the 

next few months, we will be inviting parents back into school to take part in workshops, cafes and 
coffee mornings. 

 

The first of our SEN coffee mornings will take place on 
Monday 9th October 9-9.45am. 

 

This will be an opportunity to speak informally to myself and other parents about how your child is 
settling back into school, to find out more about what support is available to you in the area and 

we will also have the Mental Health Support Team dropping in to share details about their service. 
Letters will be sent home shortly with more information about this event. 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


